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Brothers, 

A new school year is upon us, and I once again have the pleasure of presenting to you with a 
brief update regarding the activities of our chapter.  

Before the Spring Semester concluded, the Epsilon Sigma Chapter of Sigma Nu initiated 20 
honorable gentlemen into our order. These young men constitute the largest class of newly 
initiated brothers in recent memory and are an incredible addition to our fraternity.  

 

Newly Initiated Knights 
Epsilon Sigma Number Name 
1272 Jeremy Thelven 
1273 Brady Chrisler 
1274 Wesley Cope 
1275 John Howell 
1276 William Lake 
1277 William Lambert 
1278 Dillon Mosman 
1279 Mason Oswalt 
1280 Harrison Parker 
1281 Andrew Pletcher 
1282 Andrew Rainer 
1283 Carlos Rivera-Peraza 
1284 Zachary Roder 
1285 Thomas Rose 
1286 Gunner Smith 
1287 Joseph Spofforth 
1288 João Pedro Tampellini  
1289 Justin Terrill 
1290 Vann Wathall 
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Welcoming so many new Knights into the Brotherhood was a rewarding and wonderful 
experience for the members of the Active Chapter. In this spirit of fraternal comradery, I extend 
to you an invitation for our chapter’s annual Homecoming celebration.  

This year, the festivities will take place on Saturday, November 16th. We will open the day with 
an Alumni Chapter at 10:00 am. There will be catered food and beverages, and a live band 
performing in the Goodbar Morgan Room. All told, this will be a very exciting day for our 
Brotherhood!  

We sincerely hope that those able to attend will return to Rhodes this November. If not, feel free 
to drop by at any time. Our chapter always welcomes visitors.  

As always, if you have any questions or would just like to reach out, you may email me at roglm-
21@rhodes.edu. I strive to foster a deeper and more meaningful relationship between our Active 
Chapter and our Alumni and would love to speak with any of you. 

Fraternally, 

Logan Rogers EΣ 1265 

Alumni Relations Chairman 
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